
Administrator’s news…….. 
May  2013 

We are now online!!www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/newsletter 

May already?!?!?! April flew by in such a whirl-

wind…As the end of our “school year” approaches, 
we are excited for the sun and fun months of curricu-

lum and activities heading our way!! 

 

Our VPK programs are preparing for their graduation 

ceremony which will be held on Friday, May 10th @ 

7pm. We are so proud of all that these amazing stu-

dents have accomplished during their time with  

Wellington Academy!  

 

We would like to remind parents that we will remain 

in session over the summer months. We welcome all 

of our VPK/Dev 4 students to continue their prepara-

tions for Kindergarten over the next few months. We 

find it crucial to retain the information your child has 

learned over this school year. Please see the front of-

fice for information.  

 

This month our curriculum theme is Passport to Travel 

the World!! The teachers have planned some amazing 

curriculum and activities for this month! The students 

will embark on many adventures into new lands.. 

 

We are thrilled to announce the opening of our addi-

tion!! As many parents might have seen, we have al-

ready begun the transition of classrooms/students into 

their new classrooms. Please feel free to walk over 

and view the new VPK classrooms! 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week is here!!! 

May 6th-9th is an ideal time to let a teacher know just 

how much we appreciate them and all that they do 

each day to make Wellington a home away from home 

for you child. I admire and respect each and every 

teacher for all of their hard work and dedication. 

Please take time out this month to recognize these 

amazing people who are so much a part of your 

child’s life.  
 

 I want to wish a Happy Mother’s Day to all of our 
amazing moms!!  

 

Have a wonderful month…..   

Upcoming Events…. 
May, 2013 

 
 

 
 
 
Teacher Appreciation week... 
May 6th-May 10th 
 
Vision and Hearing Screenings 
May 7th…..9:30 am 
 
Mommy and Me Tea...VPK/D4 class-
rooms...See parent boards for times... 
 
VPK/Pre K graduation ceremony 
May 10th …….6:00pm-9:00pm @Island Coast 
High School 
 
Lifetouch Spring Pictures 
May 15th-17th  
 
Parent Night Out 
May 17th…….6:30pm-11:00pm 
 
 
Last day of VPK 
May 23rd 
 
Memorial Day 
May 27th…..Center closed 
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Developmental One –April was an awesome 

month full of fun for our toddlers! We learned all 

about “Animals in Action”. The children enjoyed all 
of the art projects and books about animals! We 

would like to welcome a new friend to our class-

room, Jaliana is a wonderful addition to our Devel-

opmental One family! This month we will have a 

“Passport to travel the World”. We are excited to 
talk to our students about different countries and 

cultures! We would like to thank all of our parents 

for always being an active part of your child’s life. 
We also want to remind our parents to label all 

items brought into the center with your child’s 
name. We look forward to a fun filled  month of 

May. We wish all of our Mommies a Happy Moth-

ers day!  

 

Developmental Two–  April was a month full of fun 

for the Developmental Two Class!! The children 

enjoyed learning about animals! We especially 

enjoyed our teddy bear picnic. Thank you for the 

donations that made our picnic a huge success!! 

We would like to welcome Ms. Daisy to the D2 

Team! We would also like to welcome our new 

friends; Leighandra, Zachary, and Sophia M. 

Some reminders…..Each child needs to have a 
mat for naptime that is at least 2 inches thick. 

They also need a fitted crib sheet to go over the 

mat and a blanket. These items should be taken 

home on a weekly basis to be laundered and 

returned on Monday or the first day your child 

returns. Thank you for your cooperation..It’s that 
time again, we need to replenish our community 

wipes. Each family should bring in a 200+ count 

package of wipes. Our classroom utilizes wipes in 

various ways, not only for diapering. We appreci-

ate your assistance in this matter. In May we will 

be learning  about different countries and cus-

toms from all around the world. We welcome and 

would appreciate any input our families may have 

regarding their family traditions and history.   

 

Developmental Three— There has been a lot of 

changes happening! We are now in our new class-

rooms!! We are very excited about these changes 

and our ability to work with our students on their 

academic milestones. The students will be able to 

work one on one according to their needs! This 

month we will “Travel around the World!” and 
learn all about other countries. Please make sure 

that your child has an extra pain of weather 

appropriate clothing in their cubby. With all 

the new changes happening, we are creating 

our new family trees for the classrooms. We 

are asking our students to bring in a new 

family picture for us to display! Thank you for 

all of your cooperation during the transition 

into our new classrooms. We appreciate you 

and all that you do!!! 

 

 

Developmental Four/VPK– We had a great 

time in April! We would like to start the month 

of May off with wonderful wishes for our 

Mother’s on their special day this month!  We 
have been working very hard in preparation of 

our Graduation ceremony. We can not wait for 

all of our families and friends to see us per-

form on our special evening. Our VPK gradua-

tion ceremony will be held on Friday, May 

10th at Island Coast High School. We are 

kindly asking for the parents of our graduates 

to please have your child picked up by 4:00-

4:30pm on the day of graduation. This will 

enable us to get the auditorium prepared for 

Graduation!!  Please have your child arrive the 

night of graduation by no later than 6:30pm. 

Please remember the Mommy and me tea 

party is on Thursday, May 9th @ 4pm for our 

VPK A, B, and D classrooms. Our morning VPK 

only classroom tea party will be @ 10:30am. 

Please see your parent board inside the class-

rooms should you have any questions. We ask 

that you check your child’s communication 
folder daily. Your children are very proud of all 

their work and would like to share it with you!! 

We would like to thank all of our parents that 

have donated Ice pops and items for our 

cooking projects! We hope that everyone has 

an amazing month! We look forward to a great 

end to our “school year”.  

Classroom News!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

Wellington Academy Classroom News  
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Happy Birthday to all of our Friends 

Celebrating a special day this month!!! 
Chloe Bassila 

Destiny Casman 

Ella Courtney 

Miguel Delarosa 

Jahnessa Fenske 

Kara Flinders 

Eric Galante 

Zachary Halsey 

Evan Jensen 

Ethan Lapoint 

Lawrence “Corbin” L’Heureux 

Sophia Mele 

Carly Painter 

Ava Petrulis 

Alexandria Schmidt 

Jonathan Womack 


